Dear Hingham Middle School Parents, 






9/12/14
Hello and “Welcome Back” from the Physical Education Department.  We hope you and your families have had a great summer, and like us, anticipate another outstanding school year.

The goal of the HMS Physical Education program is to promote a positive learning experience, maximize student participation in all activities, and create an environment for each child to have an opportunity to be successful.  Our program focuses on fostering a safe, supportive and non-competitive environment where personal development, fitness and awareness and healthy interaction with others are the emphasis during all lessons.

When your child is scheduled to have PE, He or she is required to wear comfortable, supportive athletic shoes.  Sandals, Crocs, Uggs, Sperrys or any other kind of boot is not allowed.  Athletic shoes that provide proper ankle and arch support are what is necessary on PE Days.

If your child has been sent to school with a note to sit out OG Phys Ed, in order for them not to miss out on the lesson, they will be required to come to PE providing they are physically able.  They will be a helper, scorekeeper or equipment manager for that class

Your son or daughter with be graded daily on a 4pt scale

1) Positive attitude               3) Effort

2) Sportsmanship                  4) Behavior

*Lack of changing will result in a 0 for the class

* Changing for class requires your son or daughter to change out of there school clothes and into appropriate Phys Ed attire

By sharing some of our goals and philosophy with you, it is our hope that you will have a better understanding of what we are trying to accomplish as physical education professionals

If you have any questions do not hesitate to email or call any of us.

Brian Pattison x1165
bpattison@hinghamschools.org
Meg O’Donnell x1166
modonnell@hinghamschools.org
Pat Callahan x1219
pcallahan@hinghamschools.org
